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Harvest Festival - Food Bank Donations

Thank you very much for the wonderful generosity you have shown. Our harvest donations will
certainly make a difference to the Black Country Food Bank.

School Open Days

This week we have shown prospective parents around school for September 2022. We utilised our
secret weapons; our children! When asked what they liked about St Margaret’s they responded:

"Friends”
"Lunches”
"Learning different things"”
"Teachers"

"It's just wonderful"

"You don't have to worry about people disrupting learning because our values help us to make the
right choices”

We still have one more open day for prospective parents on Monday 18th October 2021 at 9.30am. If
you have friends or family that have a child starting reception in 2022, please let them know they're
welcome to attend.

Living Life in all its Fullness



Last week year 5 went off to RAF Cosford to take part in a STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering
and Mathematics) workshop and our children were praised for their behaviour.

"Our favourite part was driving the cars and shooting marshmallows"

Year 6 visited the Birmingham Buddhist Centre.

Year 2 have used our brand new cooking room this week to make pancakes and fruit skewers.
Reception have taken part in Forest School this week and have enjoyed discovering about changes to
the environment, ready for their topic of Autumn, after half term.

Year 3 are improving their musical ability in order to play the trombone tunefully!

Year 2 Judaism Work
My Murphy would like to say a huge Thank You to Year 2 for their wonderful homework on Jewish Art

History.
Well done Year 2, what a brilliant effort.

Attendance:

With the changing of the seasons, many of our school community are experiencing colds. The
symptoms are the same as COVID so we ask that we all work together to protect each other by
keeping your child off school to take a PCR test and only return once your child has received a
negative result.

Our attendance has been hugely affected by COVID and other illnesses, something we expected,
however, more children are recently coming into school late (after the bell at 8.55am). A late mark will



be given when the register closes at 9.00am (please refer to the attendance policy on our website).
Ofsted are focusing even more now on attendance and lateness, and it can now result in a fine. If you
are having difficulties getting your child to school on time, please talk to Mrs Stokes who will discuss
possible support

School Photographer - Date Change

Please note, the school photographer will now be visiting on Wednesday 17th November for the
children's photographs. We will send further details out nearer the time.

| hope all our families have a wonderful weekend.
Mrs S Shepherd
Headteacher



	 
	Harvest Festival - Food Bank Donations
	School Open Days
	Living Life in all its Fullness
	Year 2 Judaism Work
	Attendance:
	School Photographer - Date Change


